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Circular 21 - 2019                  19 June 2019 
 

 

Dear Residents, 

 
MEDIA RELEASE – FROM JOBURG WATER - RAND WATER MAJOR SHUTDOWN  
 

Johannesburg Water advises all residents of the City of Johannesburg that Rand Water which 

is our main bulk water supplier is planning a major shutdown that will affect all our reservoirs 

and towers in terms of water supply for 54 hours from 24 June 2019. 

 

Please note they have said that this does not necessarily mean that there will be no water 

during the 54 hours shutdown period, however, due to the extremely long hours, some of the 

areas may experience a shortage of water or low pressure. 

 

Johannesburg Water appeals to all residents of the City of Johannesburg to use water sparingly 

during the shutdown in order to avoid a complete no-water situation and reminds all that that 

level 1 water restrictions are still in place. 

 

The shutdown will also affect a number of municipalities across the Gauteng Province and they 

apologize for the inconvenience. 

 

Thank you in advance of your cooperation. 
 

Kind regards 

 

 
Roy Martin 

Village Manager 

 

 


